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Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements

. 
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Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

After a dry April weather turned more seasonable in May
with plenty of May showers and cooler weather. The grapes 
started flowering a little earlier than normal and we have had
cool, showery weather which usually means we will have 
a lighter fruit set. Grape vines are self pollinating and the 
amount of fruit we get is dependent on heat and light.
 This year  we are experiencing “June Gloom” which is 
typical but not in the last fiver years.

Typically harvest starts 90days after flowering or “bloom”
as we refer to it. We don’t anticipate a big fruit set this 
year becuse of the cooler, cloudy weather but time will 
tell. 

Please refer to our web site and facebook 
pages on upcoming events. Because of the 
pandemic, we will have events only when it 
is safe to do so. 

We are open for members to come and enjoy
tasting. We are limiting members to two guests
at this time in order to keep everyone at a 
safe distance. We also encourage members to 
check out the visit us page on the web site to 
see our guidlines for keeping members and 
staff safe.  


